
TIME WAS 

BY: Ken & Irene Slater, 3620 Oakdale Rd. Birmingham, Al. 35223 

RECORD: SPECIAL PRESSING (flip CASTLES & KINGS) (205-967-3686) 

FOOTWORK: OPPOSITE except where noted. 

SEQUENCE: INTRO,A,A,B,A,B,ENDING. 

PHASE: VI BOLERO RUMBA. 

INTRO 

1-5 WAIT(VARS); THREE SWEETHEARTS;;; SPOT TURN; 

I WAIT 1 in varsouvianne W slightly to L of M fcg WALL; 

2 Fwd L use contra chk action with LF upper body 

rotation(look @ W), rec R, sd L(W opposite footwork 

& look at M),-; 

3 Fwd R use contra chk action with RF upper body 

rotation(look @ W), rec L, sd R(W opposite footwork 

& look @ M),-; 

4 Repeat measure 2 of INTRO except release M's L & W's 

L hnds @ end of second quick maintain R to R handhold 

turn W RF I to fc M sd L(W chk bk R turn upper body 

LF & look @ M, rec L release L hnds comm 12 RF turn, 

finish RF turn to fc M),-; 

5 Thru R LOD release R-R hnds turn LF(W RF) to fc LOD, 

fwd L cont. turn to fc ptr, sd R join lead hnds,-; 

PART A 

1-4 OPEN BREAK; CONTINUOUS NATL TOP;;; 
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1 Rk apt L rt hnd well up over hd, rec R, sd & 
fwd L blend to CP fcg DRW,-; 

2-3 Xrib of L, sd L, xrib of L(W sd L, xrif of L, sd L) 

make 3/4 RF turn in 3 stps to end CP fcg WALL,-; 

Sd L, xrib of L, sd L make 3/4 RF turn in 3 stps(W 

make full LF turn under joined M's L & W's R hnds, 

fwd R, L to contra bio, fwd R) end fcg LOD,-; 

4 Xrib of L turn RF, sd L cont. RF turn, sd R RLOD 

end in loose CP fcg WALL(W fwd L turn LF under joined 

M's L & W's R hnds, fwd R cont. LF turn to fc ptr, 

sd L RLOD),-; 

5-8 NATL OPENING OUT LADY SPIRAL TO FAN;; ALEMANA;; 

5-6 Sd(slightly fwd) L, rec R turn LF, sml stp bk 
L to fc DW(W turn RF bk R, rec L turn LF, sd R 
twds LOD spiral LF full turn),-; Bk R, rec L, sd 
R(W fwd L LOD, fwd R turn 12 LF to fc RLOD, bk 
L),-; 

7-8 Fwd L, rec R, cl L prepare W for RF underarm 
turn(W cl R, fwd L, fwd R to fc M),-; Bk R, rec 
L, sd R(W fwd L turn RF under joined hnds, fwd R 
cont. RF turn to fc M, sd L),-; 

PART B 

1-4 OPEN BREAK; NATL TOP 3; ADVANCED HIP TWIST TO FAN;; 

I Repeat measure 1 in PART 1; 

2 Xrib of L, sd L, cl R to L(W sd L, xrif of L, 
cl L to R) end fcg WALL in CP,-; 

2. 

3-4 Fwd L turn body RF 1/8 lower joined hnds(palm 
down), rec R, bk L slightly beh R(W swvl RF on L 
to fc WALL stp bk R, rec L turn LF to fc COH, fwd 
R in bjo),-; Bk R, rec L, sd & slightly fwd R to 
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fc WALL(W fwd L outside M swvl RF, rec R swvl LF 
to fc M, bk L leave R pointed twds M),-; 

5-8 STOP & GO HOCKEY STICK WITH LUNGE;; HOCKEY STICK TO HANDSHAKE;; 

3-6 Fwd L, rec R, sd L release lead hnds & pl 
trailing hnd on W's lower back extend L arm out 
to side(W cl R, fwd L, fwd R turn 12 LF & bring 
hnds in front of body cross R over L Wit h palms 
in),-; Xrif lunge DW look twds W, rec L, cl R to 
L fcg WALL & join lead hnds(W sml stp bk L into 
sit line action extend R ft twds DW & arms out to 
side with body fcg DW look twds M, fwd R turn 12 

RF, bk L leave R extended twds RLOD),-; 

7-8 Fwd L, rec R, cl L(W cl R, fwd L, fwd R),-; 
Bk R, rec L, sd & fwd R twds DRW change to 
handshake at end of figure(W fwd L, fwd R turn LF 
12, sd & bk L to fc ptr),-; 

9-18 FWD BASIC; ALEMANA TO DBL HANDHOLD ROPE SPIN;;- TWIRL TO 3_ 

TUDDLES LADY SPIRAL TO FAN;;;;;ALEMANA;; 

9 M fwd L, rec R, sml stp sd L(W bk R, rec L, sd & fwd R 

twds M's rt sd),-; 

10 M bk R, rec L, sml stp sd R join L-L hnds(W x1if of R 

turn RF under joined R-R hnds, fwd R cont. RF turn, fwd 

L join L-L hnds & spiral full RF turn on L),-; 

11 Maintain raised dbl handhold lead W beh M to M's L sd 

in pl L, rec R, cl L to R(W fwd R,L,R beh M to end @ 

M's L sd fcg WALL),-; 

12 Maintain dbl handhold M stp in pl R lead W into full 

RF twirl in front of M, rec L complete twirl release R 

hnds & lower R hnd to W's L shoulder blade, sml sd R 

release L hnds & with combing hair motion extend L arm 

out to sd(W fwd into full RF twirl L,R,L end fcg LOD 
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with L hnd on M's R shoulder & R arm extended out to sd) 

9-; 

13-15 Push sd L, rec R, cl L(W turn RF on L, rk 
bk R to OP, rec L to fc ptr, sd R) M pl L hnd on 
Wis R shoulder blade W's R hnd on top of M's 
shoulder,-; Push sd R, rec L, cl R(W turn LF on R 
rk bk L to LOP, rec R to fc ptr, sd L) M pl R hnd 
on W's L shoulder blade W's L hnd on top of M's 
shoulder,-; Push sd L, rec R, cl L(W turn RF on L 
rk bk R to OP, rec L to fc LOD, fwd R spiral LF 
full turn),-; 

16 Repeat measure 6 in PART A; 

17-18 Repeat measures 7 & 8 in PART A;; 

ENDING 

1-2 LEFT CUDDLE; WRAP & HOLD-SIDE LUNGE; 

T Push sd L, rec R, cl L in cucaracha action(W turn RF on 

L rk bk R to OP, rec L to fc ptr, sd R),-; 

2 M maintain wgt on L join lead hnds(W fwd L, R under 

joined lead hnds to wrap pos fcg WALL), HOLD(W cl L), 

lunge R both looking fondly @ each other as music ends 

9-; 
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